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There is a wida-range of areas +rhere internal barrters'exis[: labour

mijbility, gaver','MMt pra^,uremsnt, and inëuatrial programs. This peper

ezamiaes a limited number of such areas more dlrectlY reievant to trade

nego[iations:

liquor reguiation;
gavernment procuremen[;
agricxslturai policies;

transportation regulaticn; and

evbsidiës.

Liquor lkeguistian

Imp4rtatian and iriterpravintial trade in alfioholi; beverage5 in Canada

is conrrolïed by the Federal Importation of Intoxicating Liquors Act
U.nder [his Acr:k Iiquor deemed intoxic$ting by the .1aaa of any Catiadian

province may be isepor'red or sransported betaeen provinces only by a
provincial board, commission, officer or governmetttal sgencp vested by

the prcvince with thL- right of "selling intaxic-atir.g liqexar. The

exceptions to this requirement relate to the importation of alcoholic
beverages for sacramental or ctiedirinal parpoees or for manufatturing or
caamercial purpcises ather than manufacture or use $s.a beve;sga. The
marketing and-retail sale of alcuholic beverages within provinces is

tnntrelled^ by independent boards and agencies in the ten provinces sad-
[wo territcrfes.of Câr,ada ai regulated by provincial statutes- and

territorial regu.ratians. Proâuçt#on and exportation .of slr-ohciir--

beverages are corstralled by fedetai exciae regulatione.

FrivaCe traders may imparL alcahollc beverages for retail sale in
Canada if C:hey hold permits i6suéd by provincial Uquor tcntrol

aut:`sarities. An exception exists for persons duly lictrtaéd by the
Gover=ent of Canada to carry on .tixe business or Crade of distiller or
bre;^er where the intoxiczting liquor is i#orted solely for [he purpose
of being used, for b.lending with or flavouring. the products of the

busâne^s or [rade of tha['person..

Within this framgwork, t-tse pravinces regulate the-sarke,ting of
alcoholic beuerages and create barriers vhich take the forn of
d.iscriminararv marketing, quotas, diffi!rentiated mark-ups on local
-prvciucts vOrsus imports from other provinces and, cauntriee, as well as
more strifigent packaging requirsmenta f:ar imports. In marke*_ingk
provinces can discriminate agaires.t out-afpravlnce producers by
favburing loc$1 products with preferential ad.vertising. listing

reçuireaients and pricing policies. Provinces can also liait privat6

purchases by qudra syssems. or. taxes on purchases.

For example., in Dntario, local vineries any est8b3:ish retail autlets
while imported raines niust be aold- through the liquor Scard, and Ontario
wine may be merchandised in avider range of bottle e.izes than importe-d

winea. The mark-up on irnpor[ed wiwes is 123 percent,-on other Canadian
wine 105 pefÇent and on Ontario wine from .58 to 75 perr-ent. As rae11.
mark-up ratAs on alcoholic spirits are lover for Ontario products.
Similar barriers exiat in other provinces, especially British Columbi-a

and Quebi^c.
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